
Announcements November 24, 2014 

Today is the last day to vote on the hoodie/t-shirt design. Could all AP 

teachers please forward their results to Mrs. Michaud by the end of the day. 

Thanks for your help! 

 

The JV boys basketball team will be hosting the Little Barrel 

Tournament this weekend here at CNHS.  Come out and support the 

stars.  No admission fee for students of CNHS 

 

The Carleton North Pizza Delight Stars were in Kedgwick on Saturday 

to play the Marie Gaétane Grizzlies. Craig Walton set a great offensive 

pace by scoring 4 goals for the Stars.  Three students  had single 

helpers to help guide the Stars to a 7 –2 win over the Grizzlies.  The 

next game for the Stars is on Wednesday, November 26 when they play 

host to the Southern Victoria Vikings. 

Our Crabbe Lumber Lady Stars Hockey team defeated St. Stephen on 

Sunday by a score of 6-2.  This week the Stars will travel to Grand 

Falls Thursday to take on PTA. 

  

Choir will rehearse Wednesday, Nov. 26th from 4-5pm and Thursday, 

Nov. 27th from 3:45-5:00pm. 

 
  

 

 


